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	The Annual Meeting of the Board of Directors of Hunting Retriever Club, Inc. was held on Saturday, June 10, 1995, at Wilson World Hotel, Memphis, Tennessee.





I.  CALL TO ORDER:  HRC President, Walter J. Queen, called the meeting to order at 8:30 A.M.  He explained the Agenda of the Meeting and requested that any proposals to be presented under New Business be given to Secretary, Claudene Christopher in writing, during the break in order for them to be scheduled and recorded for the Minutes.





	He read the Guidelines for the National Meeting as printed in the official program.  (Copy attached to original Minutes.)  He introduced John Klomp, Southern Colorado HRC, who will serve as Parliamentarian of the Meeting.





	Introductions were made of:  Claudene Christopher, HRC Secretary, Permian Basin HRC; Pete Stritzinger, HRC Treasurer, Central Alabama HRC, John Klomp, Parliamentarian and Chairman of the Running Rules Committee and the Grand Hunt Committee; Field Representatives: Shane Fooks, Region 2;  Bill Rath, Region 3, Ed Thibodeaux, Region 4; Don Ley, Region 6; Steve Weinberg, Region 7; Bobby Williams, Region 8; Phillip Freeman, Region 9; and Burt Moulton, Region 10; Tim Gibson, Former Chairman, Grand Hunt Committee; Sarah Willett, National Meeting Coordinator; Fred Miller, President, UKC; Michelle O’Malley, Field Operations, UKC; and Pat Lamantia, Ralston Purina Company.





II.  ROLL CALL:  Secretary Christopher called the roll and reported that all eligible Votes were represented; 44 Votes were represented by Board Members or Elected Board Members, 24 Votes were represented by Proxy and 3 Votes were represented by Executive Officers for a total of 71.  She announced a quorum present and a simple majority vote required.  (A copy of the Roll Call is attached to the original Minutes.)





III.  READING & APPROVAL OF 1994 MINUTES OF MEETING:  Secretary Christopher read the Minutes of the 1994 Annual Meeting of the Board of Directors.  President Queen asked for additions or corrections.  There being none, Larry Larson moved the Minutes of the 1994 Annual Meeting be approved as read.  Chris Christopher second the motion that carried unanimously.





IV.  FINANCIAL REPORTS:





A)  AUDIT COMMITTEE REPORT:  President Queen recognized C. Michael Davis, Chairman of the Audit Committee, Tejas HRC. Chairman Davis reported:





		“The Audit Committee, consisting of C. Michael Davis, Jerry Day and Diana Peacock are members in good standing with Hunting Retriever Club, Inc. and were appointed by HRC President, Walter J. Queen, for the purpose of auditing the books and accounts of the Treasurer prior to the Annual Meeting of June 10, 1995 and jointly make the following statement regarding their findings.





		We have reviewed specific and general income and expense transactions for the fiscal year ending 5/31/95 and it is our opinion that all entries, accounts and other documentation are appropriate and correct as stated.”





	Signed by C. Michael Davis, Chairman; Jerry Day and Diana Peacock and dated June 9, 1995.  





President Queen thanked the Audit Committee members for their good work and recognized Pete Stritzinger, Treasurer.





B)  TREASURER’S REPORT:  Treasurer Stritzinger distributed a detailed Financial Information Report to the Board members.  He thoroughly reviewed the report and stated that Total Liabilities and Equity of HRC, Inc. as of 5/31/95 is $62,158.35.  Total Liabilities and Equity of Hunting Retriever Club Foundation, Inc. is $6,039.41  





	Treasurer Stritzinger additionally reviewed a statistical report that reflected the numbers of retrievers entered in licensed hunts by region and the percentages or retrievers passing each category entered.  A copy of the complete report is attached to the original minutes.





	John O’Brien moved to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  Anthony Tortorice second the motion that carried unanimously.





President Queen thanked Treasurer Stritzinger for his good work and recognized former Treasurer Roger Davis, President of the Hunting Retriever Club Foundation, Inc.





Mr. Davis asked that these minutes reflect that for clarification of the reading of the 1994 Minutes of Meeting of the Board of Directors, that the financial records given to him upon his election as Treasurer of HRC were audited and found to be in order and correct.





C)  HUNTING RETRIEVER CLUB FOUNDATION, INC. REPORT:  The Foundation Board President, Roger Davis gave background information on the establishment of the Hunting Retriever Club Foundation.  The Board of Directors was established with Roger Davis named as President; Pete Stritzinger was named as Secretary/Treasurer; Directors named were:  Jay Gunn, John Klomp, Walt Queen, Claudene Christopher and Robert Clark.  The officers of the Foundation are appointed by the Executive Committee of HRC, Inc.  By advice of our attorney’s and with exception of the Treasurer of HRC, Executive Officers are named as Directors and shall not serve as officers to distinguish that these are two separate organizations.





	The negotiations with the IRS have been very intense and lengthy.  The purpose of the Foundation is to enable HRC to accept outside donations.  The tax code covering HRC, Inc. allows for only up to 35% of income to come from outside contributions. If such contributions exceed that percentage HRC, Inc. could lose its tax exempt status.  Two weeks ago temporary tax exempt approval was received from the IRS.  The temporary status will be for four years and upon re-review at the end of that time permanent tax exempt status will be obtained.





	Mr. Davis moved for acceptance of the report.  Jonama Allen second the motion that carried.





President Queen thanked Mr. Davis for his good work on behalf of the Foundation and HRC.





V.  COMMITTEE REPORTS





A)	GRAND HUNT COMMITTEE:


	A-1)  REPORT OF FORMER CHAIRMAN, TIM GIBSON:  President Queen recognized Tim Gibson, former Chairman of the Grand Hunt Committee.  Mr. Gibson reported on the 1994 Spring Grand In Colorado and the 1994 Fall Grand in Illinois.  The Colorado Grand had a record 102 entries.  Seven retrievers passed the Grand and one Grand Hunting Retriever Champion title was awarded to GR.HR.CH. Meg’s Pink Honker, Scott Williams, Owner; Barry Lyons, Handler.  He expressed sincere appreciation to the Platte Valley HRC, Jeff and Kim Henton, Tom Talbot, Deb Roberts - the first female Grand Hunt Marshall, Tina Crowell, David & Leslie Howell, Rich Carpenter, Dick Teague and Rotating Committee Members Bob Huschle and Pete Somers.  Judges were Mark Brown, John Klomp, Roy Raupp and Brian Lusson.





	The Fall Grand held in Southern Illinois hosted a new record of 114 Champions.  12 retrievers passed the Grand and three new Grand Champions were titled:  GR.HR.CH. Lakewood’s Midnight Illusion, Patton C. Campbell, Owner; Barry Lyons, Handler.  GR.HR.CH. Rascal’s Sweet Child Kate, Earl Humphries, Owner, Barry Lyons, Handler; and GR.HR.CH. David’s Golden King Samson, the first Golden Retriever Grand Champion, David Kuhlman, Owner - Barry Lyons, Handler.  He expressed sincere appreciation to Bob Huschle, Pete & Nancy Somers, Tom Maue, Kathy Gibson, Alan Wagner, Larry Larsen, Ralph Smith, Will Gurton and Rotating Committee Members Mike and Jonama Allen.





	Mr. Gibson further stated that in cooperation with the Executive Committee, financial reporting procedures have been established in order to assure that the Grand Hunts stay on sound financial footing.





	He expressed appreciation to former Grand Hunt Committee member Mark Andrews, for his service to the Grand Hunt Committee.  He announced that John Klomp was appointed to the Grand Hunt Committee in the Fall of 1994.  Mark Brown and Mark Hundley were subsequently appointed to the Grand Hunt Committee.  Tim Gibson moved the acceptance of the Grand Hunt Committee Report, Jerry Coffey, second the motion that carried unanimously.  A copy of the Report is attached to the original Minutes.





	President Queen expressed the sincere appreciation to former Chairman, Tim Gibson, and thanked him for his superb service as Chairman of the Grand Hunt Committee.  President Queen introduced John Klomp, Chairman of the Grand Hunt Committee.





A-2)  REPORT OF CHAIRMAN, JOHN KLOMP:  Mr. Klomp reported on the transition meeting he attended with Mr. Gibson.  The 1995 Spring Grand in West Texas was a quality grand hunt.  He recognized Chris Christopher, Shawn Shreves, Claudene Christopher, Mike and Jonama Allen, and Amy and Michael Dunn.  Rotating Committee Members from Louisiana, Bruce Campbell and Ron Ortego were recognized and offered special thanks for their good work.  He additionally thanked Bill Watson.





	The Spring Grand had an entry of 100 retrievers.  Eight retrievers successfully completed the Grand and 3 new Grand Hunting Retriever Champion titles were awarded:  GR.HR.CH. Day’s Super Coal Black Sadie, Jerry Day owner/Handler; GR.HR.CH. Bean’s Black Gold Charlie, Earl Humphries - owner, Barry Lyons - handler; and GR.HR.CH. Fat City Zeke, Richard Teague - Owner, Bob Willett - Handler.  These bring the total number of Grand Hunting Retriever Champions to 34.  Mr. Klomp extended special thanks to Pat Lamantia and Harold Kirkes from Purina for being there.  The entire Executive Committee was also present and were thanked for their support.  





	The greatest challenge for future Grands is to work with more dogs, more efficiently and continue to provide quality events.  The Grand Hunt Committee will strive to be more creative so insure that the Grand’s continue to be the showcase event of the Hunting Retriever Champions.  He stated that there are a total of 853 Hunting Retriever Champions and gave a break down of the different breeds that have attained those titles.





	Mr. Klomp moved that the report be accepted.  Anthony Tortorice second the motion that carried.





	Mr. Klomp introduced Grand Hunt Committee Member, C. Mark Hundley, who spoke regarding the 1995 Region IV Louisiana Fall Grand scheduled for October 30, November 1 & 2 in Crowley, Louisiana.  He stated that it would be a regional effort of Amite, Cajun, Central Louisiana, Lake Charles, Ponchatrain and Toledo Bend Hunting Retriever Clubs and invited everyone to attend.





B.  Constitution and By Laws Committee Report:   President Queen introduced Bill Rath, Chairman of the Constitution and By Laws Committee.  Chairman Rath reported that, at the request of President Queen, he agreed to chair a committee for Constitution changes.  The purpose of the Committee is to formulate a procedure for providing Constitution changes to the Board of Directors.  The Committee is similar to the Running Rules Committee, however, changes from the floor can be made to proposed Constitution and By-Laws changes at the Board of Directors meetings.  Mr. Rath moved to accept the report.  Will Gurton second the motion that carried unanimously.





C)  Running Rules Committee Report:   President Queen introduced John Klomp, Chairman of the Running Rules Committee.  Chairman Klomp reported that although it was not a scheduled year for voting on Running Rules changes the procedure for obtaining rules changes recommendations have been followed.  Four proposals currently submitted will automatically go before the Board of Directors for consideration in 1996, unless they are withdrawn by the proposer.  The four currently submitted proposals deal with training aids;  entry registration cut off dates; the timeline for the Grand Hunt being three days; and Judges not being able to run his/her dog as test dog in a different class from the one he/she is judging.  He stated that additional proposals may be submitted during the coming year for consideration in 1996.  He briefly outlined the procedures and timelines used in submitting Running Rules Changes proposals stating that the procedure will begin immediately after the first of 1996





	Mr. Klomp introduced and appreciation was expressed to Running Rules Committee Members that were present:  Mark Brown, Region 3; Mark Hundley, Region 4; and Julie Evans, Region 8





	John Klomp moved acceptance of the report.  Bill Watson second the motion that carried.





	President Queen expressed appreciation to Mr. Klomp for the degree of integrity that has been brought to the Running Rules process.





Phillip Freeman moved for an adjournment at 9:40 a.m..  Chris Christopher second the motion that carried.





President Queen called the meeting back to order at 10:00 a.m.





V.  REPORTS OF OFFICERS:





A)  PRESIDENT’S REPORT:  President Queen gave a very eloquent report stating that during his tenure he has made not only good friends but also some very special friends.  He stated that under the leadership of Rob Clark for whom he was filling out the remaining 6 months of his term, the organization moved to significant new highs.  He asked that by agreement of the Board of Directors he be authorized to send a letter to Rob on behalf of the organization thanking him for his years of service and expressing a debt of gratitude from us.  Chris Christopher so moved.  Bill Autrey second the motion that carried unanimously.





	He thanked Secretary Christopher and Treasurer Stritzinger, as well as John Klomp.  He spoke about the Field Representatives and stated that they represent us well and with integrity.  The Field Representatives were asked to stand and received applause of appreciation.





	In efforts to assume some of the financial responsibilities for HRC from UKC, we now share on a 50 / 50 basis, the cost of funding Field Representatives activities.  Additionally, HRC now provides the Judges Fees for all Licensed Judges.





	Four years ago aggressive goals were set by the Executive Committee in terms of finances, prospects for new clubs and membership.  For the most part they have been achieved.  President Queen stated that he would leave this meeting with few regrets and with a great deal of pride.





	President Queen moved the acceptance of the report.  Bill Autrey second the motion that carried.  unanimously





B)  REPORT OF SECRETARY:  Secretary Christopher expressed appreciation to her husband, Chris, for his support of her in her position as HRC Secretary.  She thanked President Queen and Treasurer Stritzinger for their support and patience and stated that it was a true pleasure working with them.





	She gave information regarding the HRC Data bases that now include membership, Hunting Retriever Champions, Associate Clubs, New Clubs, Licensed Judges and Apprentice Judges.   She explained the word processing programs and stated that all of the programs that she and her husband, Chris, have created will be donated to HRC at the end of her term in office.





	Accomplishments for the past year included:  Expansion of the HRC Policy and Procedures Manual,  distribution of the Licensed and Apprentice Judges Lists, the Hunting Retriever Champions data base and a new Field Representative’s Manual.  She reported that all communications to Clubs are being sent to at least the President and Secretary and often times all four officers.





	A recap of activities for the past year included the generation of over 3,000 pieces of mail that included 38 New Club Packages.  3 Clubs demised: Gennessee Valley HRC, Side by Side HRC and North Louisiana HRC.  1 Club consolidated:   Upstate HRC to Cherokee Foothills HRC.  5 New Clubs were chartered:  Badger State HRC, Whitewater, Wisconsin;  Central Rockies HRC, Denver, Colorado; Great Plains HRC, Kearney, Nebraska, Luther Marsh HRC, Toronto, Ontario Canada; and North-West Tennessee HRC in McKenzie, Tennessee.  2 additional Clubs are in the final stages of formation:  Cameron Parish HRC, Southeast Louisiana and Rio Grande HRC, El Paso, Texas.  Illinois River was moved from Region 7 to Region 2 per their request and upon recommendation of both Field Representatives of those Regions.





	An article entitled “First Ribbon” was read which was a new HRC member's documentation of feelings he had at his first HRC Hunt Test.  Secretary Christopher recommended that we all take the time to recall our own first ribbon - as it might better direct us, humble us and help us keep our focus on what is best for HRC.





	A copy of Secretary Christopher’s full report is attached to the original minutes.  President Queen moved the acceptance of the Secretary’s report.  Jonama Allen second the motion that carried.





	President Queen thanked her for her report and introduced Fred Miller, President, United Kennel Club, Inc.





VI.  OTHER REPORTS:





A)  UNITED KENNEL CLUB, INC.:  Fred Miller, UKC President, stated that he felt HRC is on the right track and offered the continued support of UKC.  He stated that UKC has a number of new ideas that will be presented under New Business by Ms. O’Malley.  He presented a new UKC brochure and also stated that UKC will be celebrating its 100 Year Anniversary in 1997.  He expressed his desire that HRC participate by having its Board Meeting in 1997 and/or a licensed Hunt in conjunction with that celebration.





	He commended the Executive Committee members for their professionalism and requested that the Board members stand and give them a vote of recognition, which they did.  





	President Queen thanked Mr. Miller and then reported that Omar Driskill, UKC Ambassador, was unable to attend the meeting and sent his regrets.  Appreciation was expressed by applause to Mr. Driskill for his vision at the inception of HRC.





VII.  OLD BUSINESS:  None





VIII. NEW BUSINESS:  Parliamentarian, John Klomp, reviewed Robert’s Rules of Order and stated that this section of the meeting proposals should be made in the form of a motion and must be second by a member of the Board of Directors or a proxy holder.  Bill Rath presided during the presentation and voting on proposals.





	A)  Constitution / By-Laws Proposals:


	#1 - Regarding Affiliation with no other Registering Office other than UKC -- Failed


	#2 -- Withdrawn by Proposer


	#3 -- Regarding, In the event of dissolution, distribution of assets or property to a non-profit organization to include “promote breeding and training of Hunting Retriever dogs” -- Failed


	#4 -- Regarding - requirement of membership in HRC, Inc. after earning 10 points -- Failed


	#5 -- Regarding -- Dues amount to be set by the Executive Committee of HRC -- Failed


	#6 -- Regarding -- Appeal of a suspended member be to the Board of Directors -- not the Membership -- at the next Board of Directors meeting -- Passed


	Chris Christopher moved the meeting adjourn for lunch at 12:05.  Dave Cuthbertson second the motion that carried.





	President Queen called the meeting to order at 1:15 p.m. at which time voting on Constitutional / By-Laws changes continued under the direction of Bill Rath, Chairman of the Constitution and By-Laws Committee.





	#7 & #10 were presented together and regarded the addition of a position of Executive Vice President to the Executive Committee - Withdrawn for lack of second.


	#8 -- Regarding -- Changes to Grand Hunt Committee responsibilities and make up of members -- Failed


	#9 -- Regarding -- Sending of Annual Meeting notifications, documents and Officer Candidate Officer information 45 days and Newsletter notification of the Annual Meeting 60 days prior to the holding of the Meeting -- Passed


	#11 -- Regarding -- Authorizing the President of HRC to remove or replace, with concurrence of the Executive Committee, with or without cause, a member of any appointed committee or position -- Passed


	#12 -- Regarding -- Changing the term of office of Running Rules Committee members to two year terms beginning and ending in years that are opposite the election of the national officers with exception of 1995 elections which members will serve for a one year term which will provide for the above mentioned time table to effectuate  --  Passed





B)  As a procedure proposal, Will Gurton moved that the Executive Committee provide the Board of Directors with a summarized copy of Robert’s Rules of Order subsequent to the National meeting each year.  Jonama Allen second the motion.  Discussion was heard and Secretary Christopher stated that a summarized version of the Robert’s Rules of Order will be provided to her by Parliamentarian John Klomp and the summary will be published in the Official Program of the National Meeting.  The motion passed unanimously.





C)  Jonama Allen moved that Secret Ballot be used for the election of officers where there is more than 1 person nominated for office.  Paul Ramponi second the motion that passed unanimously.





D)  Bill Watson addressed the members with concern that the Hunting Retriever Magazine was appearing to include an overabundance of UKC rather than HRC material and articles.  President Queen stated that this subject will be addressed during the UKC Presentation.





E)  Don Dupuis, Georgian Bay HRC, moved that Canadian memberships be recognized as regular memberships instead of international.  There was no second.  Ms. O’Malley addressed the subject stating that Canadian membership rates are the same amount as those within the US, the additional amount of membership fee is due entirely to the higher postal rates for mailing the HRC Magazine to Canada.  President Queen stated that Canadian members of HRC are not perceived any differently than those living within the US.  The membership stood and applauded to assure that the Canadian HRC members know they are equal and important parts of the HRC family.





F)  Paul Ramponi, Sandusky Bay HRC, addressed the possibility of putting the Grand Hunts on some sort of schedule.  Discussion was heard and no immediate action taken.





	President Queen thanked Mr. Rath for his assistance and introduced Fred Miller and Michelle O’Malley of UKC.





UKC PRESENTATION:  Mr. Miller stated that UKC urges the participation of HRC in the publication of the Hunting Retriever magazine.  He stated that the new Executive Committee will be asked to appoint a National Public Relations Person and perhaps PR persons for each region to work with Ms. O’Malley with input for the Magazine.





	Michelle O’Malley, Field Operations, UKC again stated that input and articles for the Hunting Retriever Magazine were requested and most welcomed.  She reported that there will be new sections to the Magazine including -- picture, new products, judges, regions, Clubs and veterinarian sections.





	The Centennial of the United Kennel Club will be celebrated in 1997.  UKC would like to have an event of each sanctioned or licensed UKC event in connection with the Centennial.





	Judges' tests will be sent out by the HRC Secretary.  The Judges test will be next year when the rules change.  The only exception is new Judges who will be judged on the current rules and then they will be tested when the rules change.





	Judging Seminar requirements are for 2 years and if one is taken every year that will automatically extend the expiration for an additional 2 years.  Judge's verification forms are being sent to some judges for which the requirement regarding successfully handling a retriever in a specific category can not be substantiated.





	Field Representatives will be assisting UKC in formulating a new Judges Sheet that can be used for all classes of tests.  Reusable waterproof judge's sheets will also be available from UKC for a cost less than what is currently being charged for these sheets from outside sources.





	Ms. O’Malley requested that all Clubs put UKC on the mailing list to receive HRC Club Newsletters.  They should be addressed to her attention at UKC.





	In response to an inquiry from Phillip Freeman, Ms. O’Malley stated that for Judging requirement qualification as stated in the rule book, a Judge must have owned, trained AND passed a dog in each class.  For someone who perhaps started running the Finished category and never in Started, it is suggested that they take that finished dog and run it in Started (or Seasoned).  Although the points will not count, it will accomplish the judging requirement.





	Ms. O’Malley also clarified that a Seminar used as a judging apprenticeship for Started, another Seminar must be taken if one is wanted for Season, etc.





	Bill Watson inquired if the “Barred from Participation” list in the Magazine could be limited to those only related to HRC and not the other UKC sanctioned Clubs.  Ms. O’Malley explained the list must be published in its entirety as Barred from Participation relates to all UKC licensed events and that there could also be a problem regarding discrimination if only a portion of the list was published.  It was also noted that the reason for the disqualification or barring can not be listed.





President Queen thanked Ms. O’Malley and she was applauded for her good work for HRC.  





	Mr. Miller addressed litter and single registration matters.  It was noted that the numbers of HRC litter registrations are extremely low.  He urged the Board to encourage the members to litter register.





	Ms. O’Malley addressed the single registration policy change.  A copy of a registration document of another recognized registry is now required to be included with the UKC Single Registration.  Dogs with only a “blue slip (AKC)” will be reviewed before a committee and UKC registration may or may not be granted.





	Mr. Miller stated that advertising rates in the HRC Magazine that have not been increased in ten years will increase on January 1, 1996.  He provided a new schedule of advertising rates and with unanimous approval of the Board of Directors, announced that rates will be higher for non-HRC members.





	Mr. Miller also stated that UKC is considering allowing only UKC registered dogs to participate in HRC events effective 1/1/97.  He stated that there will be further discussion of this matter.





VIII.  ELECTION OF OFFICERS:  President Queen introduced Roger Davis, Chairman of the Nominating Committee.  After an explanation of election process procedures by Parliamentarian John Klomp, Mr. Davis announced candidates for the office of President:  Byron Sanford and Pete Stritzinger.  He repeated a request for additional candidates 3 times.  There being none, Mr. Davis moved that nominations close.  Bob Everett second the motion that carried.  Candidates Sanford and Stritzinger both spoke to the group.  Secret ballot was held and Pete Stritzinger was elected to the office of President.





	Mr. Davis announced candidates for the office of Vice President:  Bill Watson, Burt Moulton and Don Ley.  There being no further nominations, Mr. Davis moved nominations close.  Chris Christopher second the motion that carried.  Each candidate addressed the group.  Secret Ballot was held and Bill Watson and Don Ley resulted as winners of the first vote.  An additional vote by Secret Ballot was held and Don Ley was elected to the office of Vice President.





	Mr. Davis announced candidate for the office of Secretary:  Claudene Christopher.  There were no further nominations. Mr. Davis moved that Claudene Christopher be elected by acclimation.  G. A. Dubard second the motion that carried unanimously.





	Mr. Davis announced candidate for office of Treasurer:  Diana Peacock. There were no further nominations. Mr. Davis moved Diana Peacock be elected by acclimation.  G. A. Dubard second the motion that carried unanimously.





Mr. Queen thanked Mr. Davis for a good job and turned the floor over to President Stritzinger.





IX.  PRESENTATIONS & ANNOUNCEMENTS:  On behalf of the newly elected Executive Committee members, President Stritzinger thanked the Board for their support and promised their best efforts.





X.  ADJOURNMENT:





	With no further business to become before the Board of Directors, Ted Tafel, moved the Meeting adjourn. Roger Davis, second the motion that carried unanimously.  The Meeting adjourned at 4:00 P.M.



































_______________________________________


Claudene C. Christopher


Secretary
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